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Dear UCC students, 

I sincerely hope you've had a good weekend and that returning to your online lectures last week 

has helped a bit in providing structure and meaning in these bizarre times. 

No detriment 

As stated in my communication with you last week, I was hoping to update you on the No 

detriment policy today. Unfortunately, we are still awaiting final approval for how exactly this will 

be applied to you. At the moment, I can confirm that the no detriment policy will be a safety net 

for all students, including progressing and final year students. Please note that you still need to 

complete all your Semester 2 assignments this semester. More information will be released as 

soon as possible. 

Academic support 

No doubt many of you are feeling anxious about completing assignments during this pandemic. 

Please note that your lectures are available during the week to assist you with academic matters. 

Some lectures will take longer than others to respond. Please be patient as like you, your 

lecturers continues to adjust to working from home and providing care for their families whilst 

supporting you. 

If you require additional help with academic matters, please note you can also request support 

from the HE Learning Support Practitioner, Maria Dyer (dyerm@croydon.ac.uk). 

There is also a new page on the UCC hub called HE Academic Support which you may find 

useful  https://moodle.croydon.ac.uk/course/view.php?id=12781  

If you require support with mitigation, please contact the HE Coordinator, Kim Meyler-Vincent on 

ucc.registry@croydon.ac.uk 

For the latest updates on the Coronavirus pandemic, please refer to 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  

Thank you for your continued commitment and perseverance. 
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